
 

 

December 19, 2022 
 
 
Charles Lockwood, Utility Analyst 
Utility Strategy and Integration Division 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215 
charles.lockwood@puc.oregon.gov 
 
Dear Charles, 
 
Pursuant to OAR 860-29-080(2), I am filing a 20-year forecast of avoided costs for Emerald People’s 
Utility District (“Emerald”). The attached schedule shows Emerald’s forecast of the incremental cost of 
electric energy resources for the years 2023-2042. These values do not include delivery costs. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this forecast. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob Currier 
Power Manager 
Emerald People’s Utility District 
rob@epud.org 
541-744-7402 
  

mailto:rob@epud.org


Emerald PUD Avoided Cost Schedule 

Year 

Avoided 
Cost 

($/kWh) 
2023 $0.1141  
2024 $0.0944  
2025 $0.0902  
2026 $0.0833  
2027 $0.0791  
2028 $0.0788  
2029 $0.0786  
2030 $0.0777  
2031 $0.0795  
2032 $0.0787  
2033 $0.0787  
2034 $0.0787  
2035 $0.0787  
2036 $0.0788  
2037 $0.0787  
2038 $0.0787  
2039 $0.0787  
2040 $0.0787  
2041 $0.0787  
2042 $0.0787  

 


